Revision Date: 2022-3-21
PUBLIC NOTICE

City of Mapleton hereby announces its proposed Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE)
participation goal of 0.9% for FAA-funded contracts/agreements. The proposed goal pertains to
federal fiscal years 2022 through 2024 (10/1/2021 - 9/30/2024). A teleconference will be held on
September 21, 2023 @ 9:00 am for the purpose of consulting with stakeholders to obtain
information relevant to the goal-setting process.

Comments on the DBE goal will be accepted for 30 days from the date of this publication and
can be sent to the following:

Karla Uhl Ofelia Medina

City Clerk, City of Mapleton OR FAA Central Regional Compliance Specialist
513 Main Street, Mapleton, 1A 51034 Disadvantaged Business Enterprise Program
(712) 881-1351 FAA Western-Pacific Regional Office
kuhiclerk@gmail.com Office of Civil Rights

777 3. Aviation Blvd, Suite #150
El Segundo, CA 90245
(424) 405-7205



